
TOWN OF LESSOR 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST ON ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT TO BE USED 

AT THE ELECTION 

 

NOICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Sunday, November 6, 2016 at 9:30 am the town 

clerk will conduct a pre-election public test on the required electronic voting equipment 

to be used by the disabled and/or the general public. 

 

The public test will be held at the Town of Lessor Town Hall. 

 

Posted by Katie Sprangers, Clerk 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


